
Congratulations to the Class of 2023!

AC News & Events

Two commencement ceremonies for the Department of Accountancy 
were held on 7 May 2023, to confer academic awards on 
undergraduates and postgraduates from the Department’s Class of 
2023.

Dr. Raymond Wong, Associate 
Dean of the College of Business 
for Undergraduate Programmes, 
presided at both of these 
ceremonies.

Prof. Chen Yangyang, Acting 

Head of the Department of 

Accountancy, addressed the 

graduates and those attending 

the event. Prof. Chen 

congratulated the students and

encouraged them to take the opportunities that lie ahead of them. 
He shared the good news about the improving university ranking of 
CityU worldwide, and encouraged all graduates to contribute to 
CityU’s future development.
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After presenting the ceremonies 
for undergraduates and 
postgraduates, Ms. Yin Chuhan 
(undergraduate) and Ms. Li 
Yingying (postgraduate), student 
representatives, gave speeches on 
behalf of their fellow classmates.

The Department congratulates the Class of 2023 and wishes them all the 
best in their future.
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